STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS

February 21, 2022
Jennifer Everett

Environmental Management Commission
Sent via email only to: Jennifer.Everett@ncdenr.gov

Re: Objection to 15A NCAC 02L .0202
Dear Ms. Everett:

At its meeting on February 17, 2022, the Rules Review Commission objected to Rule 15A NCAC 02L
0202 finding that the rule was not clear and unambiguous. Specifically, the Commission found the Rule
was unclear and ambiguous as it lacked specific guidelines required by G.S. 150B-19(6) to waive or modify
the practical quantitation limit requirement through the use of an Interim Maximum Allowable
Concentration.

Please respond to this objection in accordance with the provisions of G.S. 150B-21.12.

If you have any questions regarding the Commission’s actions, please let me know.

Sincerely, /

S Ay

Amber May
Commission Counsel

Donald Robert van der Vaart, Director Fred G. Morrison, Jr.
Chief Administrative Law Judge Senior Administrative Law Judge
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